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Michaela Butin, Basketball
Katlyn Grover, Basketball 
Raquel Fitzpatrick, Basketball
Ireland Clare Kennedy, Basketball
Mia Barnes, Cross Country
Emsie Cronin, Cross Country 
Simone Jacob, Cross Country
Emy Mclaughlin, Equestrian	
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian	
Kari Fossum, Equestrian 
Emma Recchi, Equestrian
Colby Newsham, Field Hockey	
Anna Ballou, Field Hockey	
Micaela Pierce, Field Hockey	
Julia Klein, Field Hockey
Maddie Miller, Field Hockey	
Stephanie Spitzer, Golf	
Julianna Rankin, Lacrosse	
Deyscha Smith, Lacrosse
Meryl Phair, Lacrosse	
Nicole Villacres, Rowing	
Liz Hazen, Rowing
Alex Kenoian, Soccer	
Abby Tuckett, Soccer	
Ragini Ghose, Squash	
Kirina Gair-Macmichael, Squash
Kuzie Madungwe, Squash
Tanishka Sachidanand, Squash	
Bri Groves, Swimming and Diving	
Sarah Ratzlaff, Swimming and Diving	
Natalie Burkett, Swimming and Diving	
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis	
Clara Wang, Tennis	
Catherine Peabody, Tennis	
Julia Criscione, Track & Field	
Michelle Serrano, Track & Field	
Julia Hecking, Track & Field	
Jamesa Allen, Volleyball	
Joy Maran, Volleyball	
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Admin
Emma Gramling, Lacrosse


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m eastern time by the chair, Mx. Julia Criscione. The members noted above were present. 
Welcome and Introduction to SAAC (Julia)
Mx. Cricione introduced SAAC to the new members and discussed the major role the organization has on campus. 

Approval of the November 19, 2017 Minutes [Supplement No. 1 – hardcopies will not be available at the meeting] (Colby) 
The minutes were VOTED and APPROVED. 

Team and SuperFan Updates 
Track and Field opened their season at the Smith Winter Classic. The team had great Personal Records. Two power athletes broke school records. 
Equestrian brought two teams and finished third and ninth out of 18 teams. 
Squash beat Northeastern 8-1. 
Swim and Dive had a great meet against Hamilton and had some great times. 

SGA & Peck Update
Classes are potentially moving later in the fall of 2018. This could move practice time to 4:45 pm. This affects student-athletes attending night classes, programming, athletic training sessions, and other events. The Athletics Department is working to alleviate large issues.
Mount Holyoke wants to do this to allow fourth hours to be less congested and allow for community lunch times.

Food Waste Project (Emma Gramling) 
20% of Holyoke is food insecure and many children fall into that category. 
Smith, UMass, and Hampshire contribute their extra food to charities. 
“The Food Recovering Network” is a company that will facilitate this program on college campuses. 
Mount Holyoke Athletics has a lot of extra food after games that could be used to help the local community. The student-athletes could potentially donate the extra food to “Neighbors Helping Neighbors” based in South Hadley. 
This could be project that Mount Holyoke student-athletes take on. 
Deyscha Smith, Mia Barnes, Katlyn Grover, Sarah Ratzlaff, Natalie Burkett all volunteered to help Ms. Gramling. 

Review the Spring Schedule [Supplement No. 2 – hardcopies will not be available at the meeting] 
Mx. Cricione showed the SAAC the spring schedule. 

Review of Fall Semester (E-Board)
The E-Board led a review of SAAC’s calendar year. SAAC discussed the progress, positives, improvements, and future of the organization. 
SAAC representatives enjoyed Focus on Athletics and allowing athletes to interact with recruits. The possibility of creating a “Games on the Green” event merged with a recruiting event could allow recruits to meet other teams. 
A “Games on the Green Night” would be a great event for a Sunday afternoon so more athletes could attend. 
SAAC representatives enjoyed the success of DIII Week in the spring. There was a great turnout of athletes and non-athletes at the event. The t-shirts were a big hit among athletes. At the next DIII week event some improvements could include more food and a larger social media presence. 
The Senior Cord event was a success. SAAC can fine tune the details of this event over time. 
A SAAC Formal would be another event to continue discussing and planning. Although Chapin is now expensive, this was an event that was enjoyed. 
The structure of the new subcommittees is great. The committees should be useful and effective in the everyday functioning of the athletic department. 
SAAC should put more emphasis on Game of the Week. To increase support for our teams within the athletics community and outside of it as well, SAAC can spend more time promoting it. SAAC can reimagine the Game of the Week decorations and distribution. 
The Toy Drive is a success and should be continued. 
The individual team meetings were ineffective. To improve the effectiveness, SAAC could host them once a semester.
SAAC’s social media presence should be increased in general to spread the word about all of the events that we do.  
Legislation went smoothly this year. The subcommittee was extremely organized and informative and produced a great turn out in voting. 
SAAC representatives are responsible for sharing their voice in meetings and in polls. Members need to be more committed when the E-Board asks for feedback. 
Current SAAC representatives have been extremely engaged in meetings.
SAAC should do more with DiSC – helped get to know people on other teams better. 
SAAC’s Mozone event was unsuccessful. It was difficult to get people to attend the training. 
SAAC members need to distribute the work in SAAC evenly among each other. The burden cannot fall onto the same select few. 
SAAC can encourage student-athletes to reach out to SAAC more often to present ideas. SAAC is here as a resource to our team members. 
SAAC can place a larger emphasis on Team SuperFan nominations. This would spread Mount Holyoke’s presence to the entire NEWMAC rather than just the school.
Community involvement with local schools and libraries to introduce girls to the importance of sports is a great idea. SAAC should go to the Gaylord Library and read to kids, or talk to kids about their sports’ experiences. SAAC could hang posters of inspirational female athletes or attend local practices.   
SAAC should have more informal events to get to know each other. 
SAAC is implementing a training retreat for new subcommittee chairs. This retreat will teach chairs how to lead and create a constructive subcommittee. 

Update on Subcommittee Chairs 
The new subcommittee chairs were introduced. The Enhancements and Improvements subcommittee chair will be Sarah Ratzlaff. The Promotions and Community Involvement chair will be Deyscha Smith. The Community Service subcommittee chair will be Liz Hazen. The Programming subcommittee co-chairs will be Clara Wang and Emsie Cronin. 
SAAC E-Board called for a Diversity and Inclusion point person. Squash Representative Ms. Sachidanand volunteered for this position. 

Toy Drive Update (Mia)
Presents are due to the Kendall Info Desk between December 3rd and December 8th. 

Thank you to 2017 SAAC Representatives! 
Ms. Hutcheson and the E-Board thanked the current representatives for their service on SAAC this year. The engagement of this group has been impressive. 

Announcements  

Basketball Game of the Week Update. There will be pizza in Streeter at 5:15 pm. Come out and support the basketball team on the last day of classes. 

Next Game of the Week: Basketball vs. St. Joseph (Tuesday, December 12th hosted by Soccer) & Squash vs. St. Lawrence (Sunday, January 21st hosted by Basketball) 

10) Next Meeting: Monday, January 22, 2017 from 7-9 pm, Kendade 305. 

11) Adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 pm. 
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